
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:   April 20, 2023 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #1 – REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR CLEAN 
TRUCK PROGRAM ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES  

 
The Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach’s Clean Truck Program 

Administrative Services Request for Proposals is amended through this notification 
as described below: 

 
Section 1.1 of the RFP is amended as follows:  
 
1.1 Brief Overview of the Project  
 
The Ports of Los Angeles (POLA) and Long Beach (POLB) are 

soliciting proposals from qualified consultants to provide professional, 
expert, and technical services to assist them in the administration of 
concessions/registration agreements under the Ports’ Clean Trucks 
Program (CTP).  This includes assistance with on-going tasks, 
implementation and enforcement of the CTP.  

 
The duration of the contract awarded as a result of this RFP is 

expected to be for three (3) years from January 1, 2024 through December 
31, 2026. 
 
 
 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Port’s website for any 

RFP revisions or answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to 
ensure their proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


